
March 22-24 Harrisburg, OR 
 
Oregon chapter's first event of the season was held at RiverBend RV Park in the central 
Willamette Valley along the Willamette River.  This was a new site for our group and we 
welcomed over 50 women.  

The facilities included two ample clubroom's that served for all our scheduled indoor 
activities.  Activities outside the park included walks along the river and through the 
small town of Harrisburg, museums and restaurant's that were all within walking 
distance from the park.   

With Easter being close, it seemed only fitting that we have an Easter bonnet 
competition.  Many participated and the variety of bonnets was quite astounding.  And 
of course the competition was followed by an Easter Parade where we all strutted our 
stuff. 

       

   

Our schedule included a welcoming social hour followed by games, puzzles and lots of 
visiting on Friday night. We then had a Saturday & Sunday continental breakfast, a 
great Saturday night potluck catered by a local restaurant and salad's from all the 
ladies.   

During the potluck, we stopped to celebrate one of our member’s significant birthdays.  
Sandy (with the rabbit ears) was serenaded by an old friend as well as hearing a special 
song from our local ukulele/guitar group.  Several folks were in on the surprise party 
arranged by Gayle (on the left). 



 

Those who remained Sunday gathered at a local restaurant for a wonderful oriental 
dinner. The event was relaxing and entertaining and enjoyed by all! 
 


